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Jamie Donaldson

From: Liday, Steven <Steven.Liday@MillerNash.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 10:08 AM

To: Jamie Donaldson; Olivia Dias

Cc: 'Brian Candau'; Zac Celli

Subject: Withdrawal of Appeal in Case No. UGA-SPR-ADJ-DAP-TRV22-01 for 4400 Block of 

Turner Rd SE

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning, Jamie and Olivia,  

 

I hope all is well.  

 

I received word this morning that my client, Phelan-MJD2, and public works staff were able to resolve the 

issues with the street improvements mandated in the revised decision for case number UGA-SPR-ADJ-DAP-

TRV22-01 (applications numbers 22-104268-LD,22-104269-RP, 22-104271-ZO, 22-109908-ZO, and 22-110432-

NR). Accordingly, Phelan-MJD2 would like to withdraw its appeal of the revised decision. Please let us know if 

further action is required or if this email will suffice to do so.  

 

Thank you for your assistance throughout this matter, it is very much appreciated. 

 

Best,  

 

Steven   

Steven G. Liday
 

Special Counsel 
 

Miller Nash LLP
   

US Bancorp Tower | 111 SW Fifth Ave, Ste 3400 | Portland, OR 97204 
 

Direct: 503.205.2362 | Office: 503.224.5858
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Our attorneys regularly offer insights to address the challenges faced by our clients. To visit the Miller Nash 

industry-focused blog overview page on our updated website: please click this link.  
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